

29th November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

During recent days we have unfortunately had several false fire evacuations. To falsely activate a fire evacuation is a very serious concern. Not only is it a possible criminal offence, it also disrupts learning. We are currently in a season of year 11 12 and 13 mock examinations which means these are also affected and must stop.

I am giving students involved in these instances an appropriate consequence which will mean it remains on their academy file. I am certain you would want to support the academy in making sure your son/daughter understand the importance of such disruption and emphasise the reasons not to be involved.

If your son/daughter have any information regarding any of the students involved, please encourage them to speak with their Head of Year or to speak with me at the earliest opportunity.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A S Booth

Executive Principal

**Executive Principal - Mr A Booth** 

Minster Campus: Minster Road, Minster-on-Sea, ME12 3JQ Sheerness Campus: Marine Parade, Sheerness, Kent, ME12 2BE

Tel. 01795 873 591